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OFFICIAL  GAZETTE 

GOVERNMENT  NOTICE  NO.  

REGISTER  OF  PHARMACIES 

The Register of Pharmacies as at May 1st 2023, is published in compliance with the provisions of 

Part IV Section 16 of the Pharmacy and Poisons Act 1979: - 

NAME OF REGISTERED PHARMACY 

VALID CERTIFICATE OF 
INSPECTION  

THROUGH TO

 DECEMBER 31, 2023 
(see note 2) 

Avant Care Services YES 

Bermuda Diabetes Association Resource Centre YES 

Bermuda Hospitals Board (King Edward VII Memorial Hospital – Inpatient Pharmacy) YES 

Caesar's Pharmacy YES 

Cavendish Pharmacy YES 

CG Pharmacy YES 

City Pharmacy YES 

Clarendon Pharmacy YES 

Collector's Hill Apothecary YES 

Dockyard Pharmacy YES 

Hamilton Pharmacy Ltd YES 

Island Health Pharmacy Ltd YES 

King Edward VII Memorial Hospital – Outpatient Hospital (see note 1) NO 

King Street Pharmacy YES 

Lindo's Pharmacy Ltd (Devonshire) YES 

Lindo's Pharmacy Ltd (Warwick) YES 

My Pharmacy NO 

North Shore Pharmacy YES 

Paget Pharmacy YES 

Par-La-Ville Pharmacy YES 

People's (Acute Care Wing) Pharmacy YES 

People's Pharmacy (Victoria Street, Hamilton) YES 

Phoenix Centre (Phoenix Drug Store) YES 

Point Finger Road Pharmacy YES 

Robertson's Drug Store YES 

Somerset Pharmacy YES 
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Southside White’s Pharmacy (see note 1) NO 

Total Health Chemist YES 

Warwick Pharmacy YES 

White’s Pharmacy (see note 1) NO 

Woodbourne Chemist (Woodbourne Pharmacy) YES 

This list has recently been updated to ensure that it complies with Pharmacy and Poisons Act 1979 s (17)(4), detailing 

the particulars of changes from the published Register of Pharmacies 2022.  

Note 1: Indicates Registered Pharmacies that were previously removed from the gazetted list

without explanation in previous years. These pharmacies have ceased operations but remain registered 

until such time that they are formally de-registered.  

Note 2: For clarity, a new column has been included to show the Registered Pharmacies who have 

satisfactorily completed the 2022 inspection process and have a valid Certificate of Inspection for the year 

2023. 

For further information contact the Office of the Chief Medical Officer at the Ministry of Health, by mail at P.O. Box HM 

1195, Hamilton HM EX, Bermuda, or via telephone at (441) 278-4900 or (441) 278-4961 or via email 

OfficeofCMO@gov.bm.  
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